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From: eugene timpson <tpim847@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 19, 2010 6:46 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Cc: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex'

RIN 3038-AC61

-- to whom it may concern; i for one would definetly not be in favor of the proposed higher margin requirements on
forex trading, simply because it would give the "little people" with very little start up cash to be able to continue
learning and trading as freely as i'm currently able to do now with the lower margin, or worse be forced to abandon
my mini account to have to use a micro account, which has not operated as smoothly and with the same precision,
thank you for allowing me this time to speak my mind on this very important issue

eugene a timpson



